Meeting Minutes for April 13, 2011
Committee on Planning and Priorities

The College of New Jersey

Present: Curtis, Golden, Kovalev, Miklosz, Prensky, Ricketts, Robertson, Winston, Potter (recorder) (one more person was present -- name is illegible).

1) The Committee approved amended minutes of the March 23, 2011 and March 30, 2011 meetings.

2) Preparing for public comment on the planning section of the Governance Document.
· CPP will hold an open forum on April 20, 2011 from 11:00 to 11:30.
· Interested parties will be able to submit email comments as well.

3) The Committee members discussed forming a drafting committee for the Updated Institutional Strategic Plan (UISP).
· A member of CPP should chair the UISP committee.
· The committee would need a co-chair from the administration.
· An external consultant or the wiki-model used by the School of Culture and Society are two formats for working on the UISP.
· A subcommittee of Curtis, Golden, Potter, Ricketts Simonis and Scarpati will meet with the President to reach a consensus on how to move forward.
4) Linking priorities and budgeting.

· Committee members applauded Ricketts for his excellent “Linking Budget Planning and Strategic Resource Allocation” document.

· Many considered it a first cut of a Monitoring Report.

· This should be supplemented with the goals of transformation, especially those concerning academics and Student Life.

· Curtis asked for clarification on the academic goals and mission of The College.  Would future goals reflect past ones or instead reflect the needs identified through the assessment of transformation?  Have we articulated academic goals that distinguish The College from others?

· There was a consensus that the Monitoring Report needed to take into account an assessment of transformation or at least be able to state that the assessment has begun.  The assessment should include Student Life as well as academic changes.  The “old matrix” may list the goals of transformation.

· The Monitoring Report does not need to go through a process of campus consultation and input.

· The Monitoring report should be drafted before the end of June.

5) Planning for the planning retreat.

· The retreat could be run by a consultant
· CPP needs to assess if the priorities identified at last year’s retreat have been implemented.  This might be accomplished by a review of the Operational Plan from Academic Affairs.

1

